
 

If you have a child starting school 
in September 2022, we would like 

to invite you to our 
 

Open Session 
 

on 
 

Wednesday 20th October at 1:30 
or 

 

Thursday 21st October at 9:30 
 

Please visit our school website.  
Call or email to book your space 

 
s.worley@shirleywarren.co.uk 

 

02380 773 975 
Warren Crescent  
Shirley Warren 

SO16 6AY 
 

www.shirleywarren.co.uk 


